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Dear Parent/Guardian,

Message from the Head of School:
We are in the process of organising dates and groups for sports days in the summer term. We will be in touch shortly once
these are finalised - we know you appreciate as much notice as possible!

We regularly get asked about hairdressers who may be particularly good with children with additional needs. We know
that haircuts can be quite stressful for some of our pupils! A number of our parents have recommended a mobile
hairdresser called Caroline. Her number is 07515 114550.

Have a good weekend.
Marianne

Important Message:
We have received a number of complaints from the local community regarding parents/carers not following the usual
road laws as well as parking across/blocking resident's drives.

Please ensure you park appropriately and do not block resident driveways. Please also ensure you allow space for traffic
to move through where possible and do not block the road. Below is a photo that has been sent through to us from a
local resident.

It is vital access remains available should the need for any emergency service arise as well allowing residents to
leave/enter their properties. The local police are also aware and have confirmed they will be attending the area on a

regular basis.

Thank you for your co-operation.
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Together, overcoming barriers, enabling each
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Class Update:

Heron Class pupils have been exploring the ICT room this week, practicing their Phonics sounds, matching names to photos
and listening skills through a variety of different activities on the computers. This is supporting them in developing their

IT skills, by using a touch screen, keyboard and a mouse.

Signs of the Week:

wait

choose
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A future where every child achieves the greatest
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a valued member of society




children’s respite charjy,

Helping families with children who have
special needs

Many families with children who have special needs
struggle through life and long for a short break from
their child to enable them to do the things that most
people take for granted, including spending some
quality time with their other children

Can we help you?

Caring for a child with special needs can sometimes be
exhausting or impossible.

If you live in Buckinghamshire, CHAT can provide a
grant to enable you to access help with your child. This
will enable you to take a break from your caring role and
to have quality time with other family members or just to
have a much needed rest.

How?

Families can use their grants to fund childminders,
specialist holiday and after-school clubs, time at animal
therapy farms, drumming lessons, kickboxing, gym and
martial arts sessions.

Get in touch

For further information on how CHAT can help you please
download our application form on our website

www.chat-charity.org.uk or use the following contact details:

07402 063133 | office@chat-charity.org,uk

registered charity no 1101292
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Dates

Summer 2024

Theme: Determination

Date

Event

15t April to 10" May

Mini Marathon (Sponsored Event for MASKS)

Monday 6" May

May Bank Holiday

Thursday 23™ May

French Day

Thursday 23™ May

Makachat Café at Stocklake Park School

Friday 24t May

Last Day of Half Term

Half Term
27th May to 31st May

Have a great weekend.

Bradley Taylor
Principal

Booker Park School

Stoke Leys Close, Aylesbury
Buckinghamshire, HP21 9ET
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